15 December 2023

Jessie Evans

Director

Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)
NSW Department of Planning and Environment

va cmai:

Dear Jessie,

Deep Creek Quarry — Request for Information

| refer to the State significant development application for the Deep Creek Quarry (SSD
11591659) (Application), currently before the Independent Planning Commission
(Commission) for determination.

The Commission is seeking information from the Department of Planning and Environment
(Department) on the following matters:

1. Is the biodiversity stewardship site (235 ha) proposed by the Applicant required to go
onto title?

2. Did the Independent Air Quality Health Advice, dated 15 June 2023 differentiate
between the construction and the operational period?

The Commission requests that the Department provide a response by 5pm on Wednesday
20 December 2023.

uire any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please
h or [

Yours sincerely,

Brad James
Principal Case Manager
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